RECENED-FPSC

0BNOV20 AM O L3

< GHMISSION
VO CLERK

JeO55 S

DATE: November 17, 2008 We £19

'RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE

TO: ALL RESIDENTS, AFFECTED BY THE WATER LINE BREAK, AT
LAKESHORE APARTMENTS 3427- 4415.

THE November 11, 2008 “PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE” IS
HEREBY RESCINDED FOLLOWING THE SATISFACTORY COMPLETION OF
THE BACTERIOLOGICAL SURVEY SHOWING THAT THE WATER IS SAFE
TO DRINK.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL ME AT (863) 696-0504.

NATHAN ECKSTEIN
GENERAL MANAGER
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